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Notifying the Public of Rights under Title VI

Bloomfield Public Transportation System is required by law to post Title VI notices on our agency’s website,
public areas of our agency, our board room, and our buses.

Bloomfield Public Transportation System operates its programs and services without regard to race, color,
or national origin, in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.

If you believe you have been discriminated against on the basis of race, color, or naticnal origin by
Bloomfield Public Transportation System, you may file a Title VI complaint by completing, signing, and
submitting the agency’s Title VI Complaint Form.

How to file a Title VI complaint with Bloomfield Public Transportation System:

1. To obtain a copy of the Title VI complaint form go to cityofbloomfield.net and select this form under
Transit section.

2. In addition to the complaint process at Bloomfield Public Transportation System, complaints may be
filed directly with the Federal Transit Administration, Office of Civil Rights, Region, and Bloomfield
Public Transportation.

3. Complaints must be filed within 180 days following the date of the alleged discriminatory occurrence
and should contain as much detailed information about the alleged discrimination as possible.

4. The form must be signed and dated, and include your contact information.

If information is needed in another language, contact 573-568-3960. Interested persons may submit orally,
or in writing, evidence and recommendations, with respect to said project.

If nopersph) request to give either oral or written evidence three days prior to the hearing Bloomfield

Public Transit is not required to hold the public hearing.

Members of the public can request additional information on Bloomfield Public Transportation’s
nondiscrimination obligation by calling City Hall at 568-3960 and ask for the Transit Director
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